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17th April 2015 
 

 

Starship Mobile Phone Appeal 

 

 

 

Dear Anne-Marie, 

 

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank Rapid Labels for their ongoing support with the Starship 

Mobile Phone Appeal . 

 

To have you & your business help Starship Foundation and the Starship National Air Ambulance 

Service is a life saving gift. Through your donation of unwanted mobile phones, Starship is able to 

continue to support this medical lifeline for New Zealand families who need emergency care for their 

children, wherever they are and whenever they need it. 

 

Since the appeal started in February 2009 over $2.4 million has been donated to The Starship 

Foundation from the sale of old mobile phones. This money is used to help fund the Starship 

National Air Ambulance Service.  

 

Each year Starship’s National Air Ambulance service rushes top medical experts to over 200 life-

threatening emergencies around the country.  These specialists stabilise the children and allow them 

to be brought safely to Starship where they can receive the care they need. 

 

The Mobile phones we receive in working order are refurbished and exported to places such places 

as Hong Kong, China & Eastern Europe. Those beyond repair are disposed of through the correct 

environmental channels. 

 

Regardless of condition, make or model all mobile phones are accepted and can be sent year round 

to; Starship Mobile Phone Appeal, Unit 6/30 Fleet St, Eden Terrace, Auckland 1021.  

(Please include ID or write sender details on the parcel so we know who they’re from.) 

 

For more information visit   www.starship.org.nz/phone  or call 09 377 4750. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

  

Wendy Nesbit                                                                                                   

 

                                                                                                                               


